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 At BTSL, we believe that a healthy population forms the backbone of a productive 
society and a thriving economy. Inspired by the timeless adage, “Health is Wealth,” 
our initiatives are focused on making basic yet quality healthcare accessible to 
underserved communities, particularly in remote and rural areas. 

 In alignment with this vision, and based on the approval of the Board of Directors, 
the company undertook the following CSR projects during the financial year 2023–
24: 

 Support to the District Health and Family Welfare Office – Kolar 

 BTSL distributed essential medical instruments and laboratory equipment to Primary 
Health Centres (PHCs) in Kolar district. This initiative, carried out in coordination with 
the District Health and Family Welfare Office and approved by the Government of 
Karnataka, aimed to strengthen the healthcare infrastructure and enhance diagnostic 
capabilities at the grassroots level. 

 

2. Contribution to PM CARES Fund 
As part of its commitment to national welfare and emergency response initiatives, the 
Company contributed funds to the Prime Minister’s Citizen Assistance and Relief 
in Emergency Situations (PM CARES) Fund during the financial year 2023–24. 
This contribution reflects BTSL’s support for government-led efforts to address public 
health emergencies and other humanitarian needs. 


